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         26th September 2024 

Colour Run postponed until Spring 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of a frustrating but necessary decision regarding our much-
anticipated Colour Run event. After careful consideration, we have made the difficult choice 
to postpone the Colour Run until the spring. 

There are several reasons for this decision, the most pressing being the lack of available dates 
in the coming weeks. With winter fast approaching and the evenings getting darker earlier, it 
has become increasingly difficult to find a suitable time for the event. Additionally, the 
unpredictable autumn weather and the current condition of the field would likely impact the 
overall enjoyment and safety of the event. Our goal is for the Colour Run to be a fun and 
inclusive experience for everyone, and under these circumstances, that wouldn’t be possible. 

However, postponing until the spring brings some exciting opportunities. With better weather 
and longer daylight hours, we hope more members of our school community will be able to 
take part. If you missed out on a place this time, you will have the opportunity to sign up again 
in the spring. For those who have already paid for a place, your spot will automatically carry 
over to the rescheduled event. 

In the meantime, we would like to collect any sponsorship forms that have already been filled 
out. Please send them in with your child, ensuring their name is clearly marked, and their class 
teacher will collect them. We will keep the forms safe until the spring and redistribute them 
closer to the new event date so that participants can continue gathering sponsorship.  

We understand that this may be disappointing, but we firmly believe this is the best decision 
to ensure the Colour Run is as successful and enjoyable as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

 
Daniel Webster 
Headteacher 


